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 9/11 FSA Members and Friends: 
 
It is clear to everyone involved in the immigration reform movement that the tide is 
turning in our favor.   The Real I.D. Act was passed in May over the determined 
opposition of 600 open borders groups representing business, ethnic pressure groups, 
the Ford Foundation, extremist political groups and others such as the ACLU and 
Human Rights First (two groups trying to contaminate Ground Zero with their political 
propaganda). 
 
Below is a link to an article in the Washington Post that gives further indication that our 
opponents know they are losing their battle for open borders. 
 
The article describes a “study” done by the radical open borders group Center for 
American Progress.   This is one of the many groups funded by George Soros, convicted 
inside trader and opponent of continued US sovereignty. 
 
The Center’s study claims that the cost of deporting the illegals now in the US will be 
“$41 billion per year” for a total of “$230 billion over five years.” 
 
(Interestingly on the Center’s home page is a reference to another of its studies, this one 
about the increasing cost of rental housing and its terrible consequences for the poor.  
Instead of recognizing the simple fact that unlimited illegal immigration is responsible for 
the housing shortage that affects America’s native born poor and minorities, the Center 
says the problem is caused by a lack of Federal money and not enough government 
regulation.) 
 
But back to the issue of the Center’s phony “study” about the costs of returning illegal 
aliens to their home countries:   
Since illegals are sending thirty billion dollars per year to their home countries, it’s clear 
they have sufficient funds to repatriate themselves when they feel the need to do so. 
They can be encouraged to repatriate by enforcing existing laws that prohibit the 
employment of illegals.  Additional pressure can be applied by denying them federally 
backed mortgages,  denying them the right to drive, denying citizenship to the children of 
illegals born in this country and denying adult illegals the ‘free’ medical care they now 
enjoy (paid for by the rest of us). 
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The Post article is most interesting for what it doesn’t say.   If George Soros and his 
spokesmen are even talking about the poswsibility of mass repatriation of illegals, they 
must recognize that the era of the illegal alien is coming to an end. 
 
 

  
http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-
dyn/content/article/2005/07/25/AR2005072501605_pf.html 
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